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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Parents ‘Meetings 

 Appointments 

 World Book Day 

 Archery 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

 

Stay and Play 0-4yrs      

Fridays 

9.30am – 12noon     

Entrance side of        

reception 

ALL WELCOME 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, Melissa has been awarded Fishkeeper Fry.  She has 

shown a real dedication to learning about fish and has          

demonstrated good subject knowledge. 

World Book Day—March 5th 2020 

Children are invited to dress up as any character from any of the 

Frank Cottrell Boyce books to raise money for school, and         

awareness of the author who will be visiting our school for World 

Book Day (suggested donation £1).  Please remember that outfits 

do not have to be expensive—a simple, decorated t-shirt can look 

amazing!   

 

 



Medical Appointments 

If your child has a medical appointment at any time during the day, DO NOT KEEP 

them off for the whole morning or afternoon session.  Instead, bring them in and wait 

until they have their registration mark at 9am.  Again, if you must pick your child up 

for an afternoon medical appointment, they get their afternoon mark at 1pm, so 

please wait  until 1.05pm.  Better still, leave them in school and pick them up just in 

time to travel to the medical appointment.  

Appointment cards / letters must be produced. 

Swimming Reminder Y4 / Y5 / Y6 

Selected children from Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will be attending swimming sessions at 

Calday Swimming Pool each day for two weeks starting Monday 2nd March.  Each       

session will be from 2.00pm—2.30pm.  We will be travelling by coach leaving approx. 

1.30pm and returning at 3.00pm.  Please ensure children have their swimming         

costume and a towel with them every day. 

Archery KS2 

Archery sessions start on Tuesday 3rd 

March.  If your child is interested, please 

complete the form and return to the office 

along with payment. 

Parents’ Meetings—Reminder 

Letters for Parents’ meetings weeks    

beginning March 2nd and March 9th 

have been sent home today.  Please      

complete the form and return to your 

child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 

Cold Weather 

During this cold spell, please ensure that children are sent into school with adequate 

warm clothing coats, hats, gloves and scarves.  We know that some children arrive to 

school by car, with many only wearing light weight jackets.  Children can spend a      

considerable time outdoors during the day. 

Guess the teacher?  

A quiz sheet of staff baby photographs has been compiled to raise money for school 

funds.  They will be on sale to children for 20p a sheet from Monday 2nd March.  The 

most correct guesses wins a prize. 


